
 
 
24.02.2021 
 
Dear Families and Guardians at Elanora Heights Public School, 
 
CommunityOSH is absolutely delighted that we were chosen to be the OSHC provider for Elanora Heights Public 
School commencing on the Monday 19th of April, 2021. Some of you might be asking yourself – who are 

CommunityOSH and what do they stand for? In a few words might we suggest the following: 
 
¤ Absolute commitment  
¤ Outcome-based practices  
¤ Focus on child and family wellbeing and community involvement  
¤ Exceeding the expectations of OSHC service standards  
¤ A true partnership with the school.  
 
Our flexibility as a smaller, owner-operated service promotes a uniquely meaningful two-way connection with 
each school, which in turn enables us to provide a bespoke service that best meets the needs of each school 
community. It is the relationship we have in partnership with Elanora Heights Public School which will enable us 
to be our very best. 
 
The last word however must always belong to the children. Philosophically, our goals for the children are simple: 
to have fun and to develop in a safe and secure environment. Our focus has been on supporting and 

challenging each child to be resourceful, resilient and forward-thinking. And above all we hope that every child in 
our care will take away fond and lasting memories from their time at CommunityOSH. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and look forward to any feedback you may have for us. We have met with 
the current team members and will provide a staffing update shortly. 
 
To create your online enrolment: www.commosh.edu./ehps 
 
If you have any children with medical conditions, allergies or court orders these must be uploaded to the 
enrolment before any bookings can be completed 
Please head to our website: www.commosh.edu.au 
Mobile: 0477 550 537 
Email: admin@commosh.edu.au 

 
Please see attached our Key Service Information Sheet which contains our fees, times of operations and general 
information. We also invite families to our Collaroy Plateau VAC Care program for April. If you wish to attend you 
will need to add Collaroy Plateau CommunityOSH program to your enrolment online. 
 
Meet and Greet – Come and See us on Wednesday 25th of March and Thursday 26th of March under the Hall 
COLA from 3-6PM. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
We are greatly looking forward to meeting with you and to begin this exciting new journey with you and your 
children at Elanora Heights Public School. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kim Dyson 
 
General Manager | CommunityOSH 
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